
Children and Young People Select Committee 
 

Update to Executive Scrutiny Committee – June 2008  
 
 
 

 
Review of Obesity 
 
The Select Committee met with Sandra Brown and Rachel Fawcett, Public Health 
Practitioner on 4th June both of whom are providing the obesity lead for the PCT. 
 
The Committee is due to meet Peter Seller, Head of children and young people’s 
strategy/Assistant Director of Commissioning on 25th June and will then meet with 
relevant officers in the PCT and Council who are delivering services to counteract 
obesity in Stockton Borough.  
 
It is being planned to hold a joint committee meeting with Arts, Leisure and Culture, 
and Corporate, Adult Services, Social Inclusion Select Committees as each of them 
intend to scrutinise aspects of Tees Active Ltd. 
 
 
 
Monitoring Reports 
 
The Committee will receive the action plan for its review of School Organisation Plan 
and monitoring reports for the two corporate parenting reports when it meets on 25th 
June 2008. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


